
TO: Hyundai Dealership General Managers, Sales Managers, 
Service Managers and Parts Managers 

FROM: Hyundai Motor America 
DATE: November 19, 2013 
SUBJECT: Additional Update: Retail Hold on 2014 2.4L Santa Fe 
Sport (AN) - Release of Identified Vehicles 

Hyundai Motor America's District Sales Manager (DSM) and/or District 
Parts and Service Manager (DPSM) will be contacting each of their 
dealers in the next day or two in order to provide them with a listing 
of dealer stock 2014 2.4L Santa Sport (AN) with 17 inch Continental 
tires that must continue to be on Retail Hold. 

Dealer inventory of 2014 2.4L Santa Sport (AN) vehicles with 17 inch 
Continental tires not on the listing may now be retailed. 

Dealers who wish to retail one of the vehicles that remain on Retail 
Hold must replace the 17 inch Continental tires with 17 inch Kumho 
tires prior to customer delivery. 

NOTE: Applicable Kumho tire is a 235/65 R17, Dealer Tire SKU to order is 2122913 

Additional information will be forthcoming. 

All replaced 17 inch Continental tires must be retained by the dealer 
for future inspection by Hyundai personnel. 

We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 

HYUNDAI MOTOR AMERICA 


